
From: Isabel Kolic [mailto:isabel@burnabyheights.com]  

Sent: December-11-17 3:12 PM 
To: Vracar, Nikolina 

Subject: Re: Sustainable City Advisory Committee Meeting, Feb. 6 

 

Hello Nikolina, 

Yes, we will want to register to present at the Sustainable City Committee 
meeting on Tues, Feb. 6. 

 
We will be presenting on the content of our letter to Council, that is, about 

the Heights wishing to have policy implemented that would encourage and 

require electric vehicle charging stations in Urban Villages like ours. 
 

The name of the speaker is myself, Isabel Kolic, of the Heights Merchants 
Association, 4019 Hastings Street. I may be accompanied by another Board 

member (I do not know who yet - but I should know in the next couple of 
weeks). 

 
My telephone number is 604-294-9060. Email is isabel@burnabyheights.com 

 
Thank you so much! 

 
Isabel 
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